
 

School Day:  

Gates & classrooms open at 8.45am 

Registration closes at 8.55am 

Autumn 2 term dates: 

Last day—Friday 16th December. 

Children return to school on Tuesday 3rd January . 

Whole school news, information and diary dates 

Parent Governor Recruitment 

We had a good response from parents wishing to stand as a candidate for our roles as parent governor at our 

school.  As we had more than 2 responses for our 2 vacancies a ballot will be held.  Details of this will follow short-

ly, the ballot will take place before we break up for Christmas. 

 

Year 6 Residential 

Children in Year 6 will be going on a residential to Lineham Farm in Leeds the week beginning Monday 5th De-

cember.  Each class will go for 2 nights and 3 days.  It will be a brilliant week, the children will make amazing mem-

ories and have a great time! 

 

Christmas 

This year, we are delighted to be able to resume many of the school’s traditional Christmas celebrations.  On Tues-

day 13th all classes will perform a short assembly that parents are invited in to see.  Individual class timings will be 

sent out to you this Monday so you can plan to attend. On Thursday 15th all children have the opportunity to have 

a Christmas dinner in school.  If your child usually has packed lunch they can chose to have Christmas dinner on 

that day.  On Friday 16th December all classes will have a Christmas party.  Children are to come in their uniforms 

as normal on Friday, we do not want anyone to go out and buy any special clothes for that day.   

 

Appointments in the school day 

If your child has a medical appointment during the school day please let the school office know about the ap-

pointment in advance.  Please call in or telephone so they know when to expect you.  Also, we cannot let the older 

children leave on their own during the school day.  During the school day an adult must collect children from the 

school office and cannot arrange to meet them off the school site.  We thank you for your co-operation with this. 
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Whole school news, information and diary dates continued... 

Punctuality and Attendance 

A reminder to all parents of the importance of being on time for school and being in school every day possible.  

Lessons start at 9am, after this time children are late for school and miss the input from their teacher for their first 

lesson of the day.  Being late for school and not attending school has a significant impact on a child’s academic 

progress but also on their self-esteem and confidence.  Please ensure your child is on time for school and attends 

every day possible and makes the best start to their school day. 

Allergies 

We have a number of children in school with nut allergies.  It is very important that we are a ‘nut-free’ school.  

Please do not send your child into school with any nuts, or foods or drinks that contain nuts.  Thank you for your 

help with this very important matter. 

 


